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JSNDI Executive Advisor, Dr. Norikazu Ooka, Receives the 2021 Prime Minister Award for 

Standardization  

 

 

On October 19, the Japanese Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry (METI) officially made public the winners for 

the 2021 Industrial Standardization Awards. The presentation ceremony took place the following day on October 20, 

with 51 award recipients in total. By the nomination of the Japanese Society for Non-Destructive Inspection (JSNDI), 

Dr. Ooka received the Prime Minister Award for Standardization. This prestigious award is given to those who have 

demonstrated excellence in promoting standardization and only one applicant is chosen each year. In addition, the 

ceremony was broadcasted via a live stream due to strict adherence to COVID-19 guidelines.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ooka giving his official acceptance speech                    Parliamentary Vice-Minister Yumi Yoshikawa and Dr. Ooka  
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